
TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 19th. SEPTEMBER, 2006

 RECORD OF MEETING
· Changes to Staff. Cherry Alexander advised that there were two short-listed candidates for Liz Patrick’s role. [Subsequently Paula Gowing has been appointed and will commence as Senior Coordinator-Officials Development on 6th. November, 2006.] It was also reported that Karen Forbes (nee Drew) will commence maternity leave just before Christmas and that Nick Budden (formally uka web editor) will be covering her maternity leave.
· Technical Officials Conference. The date for the 2007 Conference was confirmed as being held Sunday, 15 April again at the Motor Cycle Museum with the Conference theme being “Raising the Standards”. Chris Cohen, in conjunction with Competition team, will manage the event.
· Pass and Licence :- The committee, through Andy Neal, to follow up on Officials who have not yet signed up to a “Pass and Licence.” Any officials not signed up by 1st. January, 2007 will not be covered in their own right by insurance.
· Grades to Levels:-With effect from 1st January, 2007 uka will refer to the new “Levels” which will replace the existing “Grades”.
· Education and Training:- Level 1 and 2 courses will be delivered by Regions/ Nations with effect from 1st. April 1st. 2007. Level 3 courses will commence as a pilot over 11/12 November weekend and be “rolled out” during 2007..

· Resits for Advanced exams:-Wendy Haxell/ Geoff Wickens and Mike Parmiter handling paperwork directly with territories/Nations and markers after names of those officials are known.

· Assessment process:-Further meeting of the assessment group meeting on Friday 13th. October to consider 2006 returns and reappraise for 2007.

· Upgrading and time restraints:-Further to decisions made at the previous Technical committee meeting proposals will be tabled at next Peer Group meeting so that formal recommendations for action can be made to the next Technical Committee meeting.

· Multi Disciplinary Officials:- Recommendations for officials who might be appropriate for this development would be discussed with the Peer Groups at their meeting on Saturday 14th. October

· Peer Group appointments:-New appointments to take effect from 1st October were agreed as being:-Linda Turner (Track), Rob Walker (Field), Margaret Werrett (Starters) and Colin Jacks (Timekeepers)

· Recruitment for 2012:-Only a few Officials had been recruited at the European Trials such that it was decided to communicate with a wider number of enthusiasts in the Sport via the website.

· Health & Safety matters. From the data provided it was noted that there had been 28 Major accidents to date in 2006. The committee to seek out greater details and analyse what action could be taken to minimise these in the future.

· European Indoor 2007 (EAIC 2007) Officials appointments. These are now tabled on the new uka website. It was confirmed that the “Test event” for this event would be held the previous weekend (24th/25th February) at the Under 20/23 Trials at the NIA. The briefing for the EAIC 2007 would be held on Friday 23rd. February commencing at 7pm.

· Newsletter:- The next newsletter to be sent out just prior to Christmas, 2006.
· Appreciation:- The technical committees thanks were extended to Dave Moorcroft for setting up the Technical committee so giving Officials a direct voice and to Cherry Alexander (and her team) for all their fine efforts over the summer.

· Next meeting: - To take place on Thursday 2nd. November, 2006.
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